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Support for Turkey-Syria Earthquake Relief 

 

 NOF CORPORATION (Head Office: Shibuya-ku, Tokyo; President and CEO: Takeo 

Miyaji) will donate 10 million yen to the Japanese Red Cross Society to support relief 

and recovery efforts in southeastern Turkey and northwestern Syria where the February 

6, 2023 earthquake struck and caused extensive damage. 

 

 NOF CORPORATION sincerely express its sympathies and condolences to victims of 

the disaster, and wishes for the earliest possible recovery of the affected region. 

 

 

 

Contact 

Human Resources & General Affairs Department 

NOF CORPORATION   

E-mail:info@nof.co.jp 


